
Dear Dr. shamsoulmolouk, 

  

  

Greetings from Prosthodontics-2017! 

  

Thank you for submitting the abstract. We are pleased to inform that your abstract 

titled “The effect of green tea extract in the treatment of denture stomatitis” has 

been accepted for poster presentation at the Prosthodontics-2017 conference slated 

during May 01-02, 2017 at Toronto, Canada. 

  

We kindly solicit you to visualize the registration proceedings to confirm your 

participation and for booking your slot towards the event. 

Kindly have a glance on the registration 

link:http://prosthodontics.conferenceseries.com/registration.php 

  

Please contact us regarding any queries related to Prosthodontics-2017.We shall be 

anticipating for your kind response. 
  

Regards, 

 

Olivia Ruth 

Program Manager, 

Prosthodontics -2017 

Phone:+1-702-508-5194| Toll free: +1-800-216-6499 |  
Email: prosthodontics@dentistryconferences.com 

            conferenceseries.com 
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